
 
 

 
  Bakersfield College Student Government Association 

 

 

 

 

1801 Panorama Drive | Bakersfield, CA 93305 | www.bakersfieldcollege.edu/bcsga | 661.395.4614 
 

MEMO 
 
To:  The BCSGA Senate 
  
From:  Dr. Nicky Damania, BCSGA Advisor  
 
CC:  Ashley Harp, BCSGA Vice President 
 
Date:  Friday, January 18, 2019 
 
Subject: BCSGA Executive Leadership Transition  
 
 
 
Since current President Tompkins has not reported regarding his leave of absence, in 

accordance to COBRA 704.02a from the September 26, 2018 memo, Ashley Harp, the current 

Vice President, has been deemed the President of the Association, pursuant to COBRA 

210.01a until his return to office.  

 

Thus, Ms. Harp shall surrender the title as Vice President to another member of the Association. 

In pursuant to COBRA 210.01b, as the BCSGA President, she nominates and recommends 

Senator Samantha Pulido to the position of BCGSA Vice President. The Vice Presidential duties 

shall be transitioned over to Senator Pulido upon the close of this meeting.  

 

This transition plan has been vetted through the BCSGA Advisor, Dr. Nicky Damania, and now 

for the BCSGA Senate for approval. This transition plan is in effect as there has been no 

communication brought forward by Mr. James Tompkins.  

 


